
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
Friday 20th March  

Reception School Closure Arrangements 
Dear Parents,  
 
Here is your two week pack to help you to support your child while the school is closed. At this time of 
uncertainty it is important to keep as much routine as possible for the children. For this reason we ask that you 
please support us in encouraging your child to complete the work which has been set. To help children remain 
focused we would recommend breaks in between activities. There is a recommended Phonics, Maths and 
other activity to be completed each day.  
 
Within your pack you will find:  

• A two week timetable of activities  

• A list of key online resources  – this has some very important website links to help support your child 
further  

• A number line to 10 and to 20 

• Number cards (0-20)  

• 2D and 3D shape lists  

• A tens frame with star counters  

• A dice template  

• Letter formation sheet  

• Playdough warm up activities  

• Writing sheets  

• A blank exercise book (to complete any additional work in) 

• 30 Days of Lego Challenge  
 
We have sent your child home with extra reading books so please ensure you read with your child as often as 
possible. Ask them questions about what they have read. Oxford Owl (https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-
home/ ) offers a great range of online ebooks which you may also wish to access.   
 
There are also a number of educational websites who have temporarily made their content free for children to 
access from home whilst schools are closed. Please see the school website ‘general learning resources’ folder 
under the ‘home learning’ tab for a list of useful links. A list of some key online resources are also enclosed in 
this pack.  
 
We will continue to keep you updated about the situation through the school website so please continue to 
check this regularly. We will also be uploading other activities and useful materials to support your child with 
their home learning.  
We thank you for your continued support and understanding during this difficult time.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Pickering  

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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